
They Need
YOU.

“Unless someone like you cares a whole awful lot,
nothing is going to get better. It’s not.” – Dr. Seuss

Paradise Little League is a 100% volunteer-run 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. We strive to
provide Ridge youth a fun and safe program where they can learn not just to be great athletes,
but great citizens. We believe that every minute invested in our kids is time well spent, and that
is why our managers, coaches, Board of Directors, and other regular volunteers dedicate
hundreds of hours, year-round, to PLL. Unfortunately however, year after year we find
ourselves chronically short the volunteers we need to be the program our kids deserve. 

Starting with the 2023 season, families must provide two volunteer hours per player, with a four
hour family max. We understand that balancing family, work, school, and recreation can be
challenging, so we will be providing many types and times of volunteer opportunities
throughout the season. We will be collecting a $100 deposit from each family (preferably in the
form of a check), which will be voided/returned once all volunteer hours have been satisfied.
Volunteer hours must be served or scheduled by 5/31/23 to avoid forfeiture of the deposit.
Families who do not plan on fulfilling their required hours may pay the $100 non-volunteer fee
at the time of registration.

Facilities Maintenance/Construction/Repair
Volunteer Field Work Days
Snack Bar/Grill
Special Events
Umpires

Some volunteer opportunities offered are:

We want you to enjoy volunteering and are happy
to work with your interests and skills to find the
right fit. Likewise, there are some families who
already serve countless hours to our League and
will be exempt from the volunteer requirement. 

We hope and encourage you to get involved in any
and all ways possible. Neither our League nor our
Community will ever reach its full potential unless
we come together to build safe spaces for our kids
(and yours!) to learn, play, and grow. 


